April K. Corell

3679 80th Ave SE
Jamestown, ND 58401
April.corell@gmail.com

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to show my in support of HB 1532. | feel the children who are in
private school have been discriminated against on many levels and this should
end, beginning with this bill.

In addition, | think most could agree that our public school system is in
shambles. We have kids who are no longer held responsible for their actions
because faculty are not allowed to teach morals, values or discipline them.
Mainly because they are afraid of being sued.

We choose to send our children to private school in order to help provide
them with a better moral compass & to teach them respect for others,
including their teachers.

Please help the private schools by passing HB 1532.

Sincerely,

April Corell
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